City of Richmond
Department of Planning Special Use Permit
& Development Review

LOCATION: 2126 Rosewood Avenue
APPLICANT: Johnye A. Bennett

COUNCIL DISTRICT: 5
PROPOSAL: To authorize the special use for the purpose

of constructing a two-story detached accessory building

with one dwelling unit on the same lot as an existing

single-family detached dwelling.

For questions, please contact David Watson
at 804-646-1036 or David.Watson@richmondgov.com
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